
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Catholic Multi Academy Trust 
 
Tuesday 22nd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for engaging in the consultation process about the Catholic Multi Academy Trust. 
This finished on Friday 11th February and the questions raised along with any responses can 
be found here: https://hallam-diocese.com/schools-home/mat-development. 
 
The Governing Body are meeting tomorrow, 23rd February, to make the final decision about 
whether or not we should join the CMAT.  If you still have questions that you would like to 
be taken into consideration at that meeting, please could you share these with our 
Governance Clerk, Carol Newbould, before the end of the day. Her email address is 
c.newbould@st-tc.co.uk. Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Judith Wilde     Louise Clements 
Chair of Governors    Headteacher 
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